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Preschool Enrolment 

Could we be more excited? Children 

who turn 4 years old from May 1st to 

October 31st can now enrol to start 

preschool for 2023!!! 

Download the registration of interest form 

via 

https://www.education.sa.gov.au/paren

ts-and-families/enrol-school-or-

preschool/preschool-and-kindergarten-

enrolment/register-enrol-preschool 

before the 30th September this year. 

If you are not in our catchment this is an 

important step, even for 1st term 

enrolment. 

 

Site Works 

The  install team have started the 

installation on the long awaited school 

playground upgrade. 

Overall, we are hoping to have this 

project completed and open by the 

19/08/22, but please be aware that, 

especially in these busy and strange 

times, that the schedule may need to 

adjust to certain circumstances outside 

of site control. 

Our next step is securing the preschool 

site upgrade which hopefully will occur in 

the coming weeks. 

 

Welcome Preservice Teachers and Ms 

Hayter 

This term sees our staff mentor preservice 

teachers across various grades. We 

welcome: 

 

Mr. Simpson (Mr. Plush) 

Ms. SInclair (Mrs. Creeper & Mr. Johns) 

Ms. Gurnett (Mr. Miller) 

Mrs. Huggan (Mrs. Mathews) 

Mr. Kiesau (Mrs. Schnetler) 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Leadership News 

Welcome back everyone, I am sure you had 

a great break with the children and kept 

warm amongst some frosty days. Pupil Free 

Day 

Monday gave us some time to explore the 

new Department for Education curriculum 

resources and Acadiance. Mr. Plush and Mr. 

Miller unpacked a dynamic and insightful 

guide for staff into the new site wide 

diagnostic tool for reading. Many staff had 

the opportunity to use samples from the 3/4 

students and moderate. 

Further to this, we focused on a wellbeing 

activity, as it has been another eventful 

year. Staff created portraits based off Peter 

Cromer Art. 
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Dreaming With Eyes Open… 

The theme for Book Week 2022 is Dreaming 

With Eyes Open… Morphett Vale Primary will 

be celebrating Book Week 2022 from August 

20-26. This years Book Week is celebrating 

imagination and following our dreams.  

 

We will be inviting students (and staff) to 

dress up and celebrate Book Week at our 

assembly on Wednesday 24th August. This 

can be as simple as a hat or a pair of ears to 

give a clue to a favourite book. It can be as 

simple or creative as you would like. Please 

be aware that weapons are not allowed as 

part of any costume.  
 

Library Staff 
 
 

 

           Scholastic Issue 5 Due 12/8/22 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates Term 3  

 

Week 2  Swimming Week 

Reception – Year 4 

 

Week 3  Wakakirri 10/8   

  

Week 4 Governing Council 16/8  

 

Week 5     Book Week  

 24/8 Book Week 

Assembly 

   
 
    

 



 
  



 
  

 


